MAPLE GROVE ESTATES SANITARY DISTRICT
SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2022

 Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of approving  the Maple Grove Estates Sanitary District proposed budget for 2023.  Those present included:  Blaine Lee, Paul Degenhardt, Kevin Hoyer, Katie Reding, Julie Kendhammer and Sara Schultz.  Due to Maple Grove Venues increasing their usage of the flow to the plant, their REU’s have been changed to 25 instead of 15.
Accountant Kendhammer presented a budget of $103,650.32 which amounts to $1,400.68 per REU on the tax roll.  There is a total of 74 REU’s now which helped decrease each resident’s cost.  Kendhammer also went through the balances in the savings and checking accounts.  Mr. Steve Nicolai is planning on constructing 2 residences and 6 more units which would add 12 more REU’s in the future.  Hoyer moved to approve the budget and Degenhardt seconded the motion.  Upon voice vote, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 p.m. with motions made by Degenhardt and Hoyer.

                                                                                                                  _________________________
                                                                                                                  Sara Schultz, MGESD Clerk

